
UNITED ST A TES OF AMERICA 

FEDERAL TRADE COMMISSION 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20580 

Lauren Dillon 
Democratic National Committee 
430 S Capitol Street SE 
Washington, DC 20003 

Re: 

DEC O7. 2017 

FOIA-2018-00142 
FTC/White House communications 

Dear Ms. Dillon: 

This letter confirms the December 7, 2017, telephone conversation and follow up email 
between your office and myself concerning your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request for 
records pertaining to communications between the White House and the Federal Trade 
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